
VOLUNTARY RECALL 

UPPAbaby All-Terrain RIDGE Jogging Strollers 
Manufactured between October 2021 and August 2022

Model number 1401-RDG-US 

HAZARD: 
The stroller’s rear disk brakes have openings that can cause amputation or laceration if 
a non-occupant child’s fingertip gets caught in the openings while the stroller is in use.  

REMEDY: REPAIR
Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled strollers and contact UPPAbaby 
to receive free replacement brake disks for both wheels. 

CONSUMER CONTACT: 
UPPAbaby toll-free at 844-823-3132 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET Monday through Friday 
Email support@uppababy.com or online at uppababy.com/ridge/brake-discs/ 

A proactive voluntary recall in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission.
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